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Notice

Subject: Workvests

Dear Customer,
We have made a slight change to our workvest product codes,

From now on, all WV0-50 workvests {WV0-50 and WV0-50s) with automatically come with a slot in the
back. The WV0-100's will not be effected and will still not be offered in a slotted version.

This should make it much easier to stock our workvests in that any customers who want the regular
WV0-50 will still the get WV0-50 but it will come with a slot in back. Slotted vest customers will not be
affected except they will no longer have to add the “s” suffix to their workvest order.

Everything will be priced at the WV0-50 price.

Thank you for your business.

Best Regards,

Billy Pugh Co.
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